
TOWN OF HALFMOON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Amending Town Code and Regulations Regarding Permitting Recreational Uses 

in C-1 Commercial, LI-C Light Industrial, and W-1 Waterfront Mixed Use District.  

 

NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Halfmoon will 

meet at the Halfmoon Town Hall, 2 Halfmoon Town Plaza, on May 15, 2024, at 7:00 

pm or as soon as the agenda allows for the purpose of conducting a Public Hearing 

to discuss authorizing amending the Town Code and regulations regarding 

permitting recreational uses in C-1 Commercial, LI-C Light Industrial, and W-1 

Waterfront mixed use District. 
 

Please take further notice that at such Public Hearing any and all interested 

persons will be heard. 

 

DATED: May 2, 2024 

By Order of the Town Board 

Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk 

Town of Halfmoon 

 


